
News story: Problem with our phone
lines

Updated: Issue with our phone lines.

We’re investigating an intermittent problem which is affecting our phone
lines. Apologies for any inconvenience caused.

Our online services are available as normal and you can use our guidance for
further assistance.

If you have a query, email us at enquiries@companieshouse.gov.uk
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